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Hi Edward:
Seminole County Government does not object to your City piggybacking off Contract IFB-602336-
15/TLR.  Regards.
 
Ray Hooper, CPCM
Purchasing and Contracts Manager
Resource Management, Purchasing and Contracts Division
1301 East Second Street, Sanford, FL 32771-1468
Phone: 407-665-7111; Fax: 407-665-7956
E-Mail: rhooper@seminolecountyfl.gov
Website: www.seminolecountyfl.gov/purchasing

 
 

From: Edward Perez [mailto:eperez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 1:59 PM
To: Hooper, Ray <rhooper@seminolecountyfl.gov>
Subject: City of Key West approval to piggyback
 
Good Afternoon,
 
The City of Key West Fire Department respectfully requests Seminole County’s approval to piggyback
off of the contract awarded to Stryker Sales Corp, in response to IFB-602336-15/TLR for the
purchase of Stryker Power Pro Ambulance Cots.
 
An email reply will satisfy our purchasing requirements. Please advise if you require any further
information.
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Thank you,
 
Edward Perez
Division Chief of EMS
Key West Fire Department
Phone (305)809-3796
eperez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
Serving the Southernmost City
 
 
 
 
****Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or
from State and Local Officials and employees are public records available to the public and
media upon request. Seminole County policy does not differentiate between personal and
business emails. E-mail sent on the County system will be considered public and will only be
withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to State Law.****
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